The John Boothe Fund
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The John Boothe Fund was established by the Boothe Family of Whitehorse Yukon. It is
managed by the Pan Territorial Air Cadet Committee of the Air Cadet League of Canada.
Applications may be made each year for a grant from the Boothe Fund to assist cadets who are
pursuing a career in aviation.

The following conditions apply:

e Applicants must have served in a cadet squadron in one of the three northern
Territories.

e The Application must be endorsed by the Commanding Officer of one of these
squadrons.

e The Applicant must furnish proof of continuing education or training in pursuit of a
career in aviation.

e The applicant must be under the age of 21 years at the time of the application.

The amount of the grant will be set each year but can be paid only from the interest on the
Fund so as not to diminish the fund.

The award may only be given once in each year but may not be given every year.

In cases where the award is not given in any year, the fund may be increased for the following
year but not to more than two previous year’s interest.

Applications must be submitted to the PTACC Executive by April 30 of each year.

Application may be made in Narrative form, but must include:
1. Name of the Applicant;
Date of the application;
Age of the Applicant;
Statement of service in a squadron in one of the three territories,
Statement of the intent to pursue aviation as a career, with some idea as to how that is
intended to unfold;
How the grant would be used; and
Why the Applicant should be considered.
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